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Priory House, Monks Walk, 
Chicksands, Shefford 
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 Telephone: 0300 300 8301 
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Email: xxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
Our ref: 1239433

Mr John Turner 

Date:  9 April 2018 

Dear Mr Turner
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Central Bedfordshire Council. I have 
detailed below the information that is being released to you. 

In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act (2000) I would be grateful if you 
would provide me with the following information:

Q1. The number of various waste bin labels issued during the financial year 2017-
2018? 

A1. Three
1: Small electrical items/ reusable textiles & shoes
2: Christmas & New Year revised collections / garden waste suspension
3. Garden waste resumption / garden waste contamination

Q2. The total print run(s) for each separate waste bin label during the financial year 
2017-2018? 

A2. 1. 120,030
2. 120,000
3. 60,010

Q3. The total cost to CBC for each for each print run(s) during the financial year 
2017-2018?

A3. 1. £11,224
2. £11,864
3. £6,554

This information is required in order for me to respond to the "current bin collections 
consultation" due to close on the 20th April 2018.

Please quote the reference number 1239433 in any future communications.
 



If you wish to request a review of this response, please contact us either by email 
(xxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx) or in writing to the reply address detailed below.
 
Access to Information 
Community Services 
Central Bedfordshire Council, 
Priory House, Monks Walk 
Chicksands, SG17 5TQ
 
 
If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review you have a 
right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available through the 
Information Commissioner’s Office website at: www.ico.org.uk/ 
 
I will now close your request as of this date. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Joanne Mulliner 
Freedom of Information Officer

http://www.ico.org.uk/

